
Firside Newsletter
Friday 3 November 2023

Become the best that you can be: for 
learning, for life, for future success.



Head Teacher’s message
Welcome back to a new half term. It is always a busy term but then we say that about every term! It was lovely to 

see so many parents in school this week for Parents’ Evening - thank you for coming.

This term we are introducing a new concept for our ‘Firside Way’. Last half term, all of the children worked really 

hard with ‘Firside Walking’ and ‘Firside Full Time’ (when the whistle blows out on the playground). This half term 

we are introducing ‘Firside listening’. We will be teaching the children about how we show excellent Firside 

listening skills.

We are very excited to welcome back the Travelling Book Fair to Firside. When you buy books from the sale, we 

earn vouchers to spend on books for school. Last year we were able to buy over £450 worth of books for the 

library. We are also launching a competition to win a £5 voucher to spend at the sale. See further down in the 

newsletter for more information about this.

With a definite change in weather more recently, please can we remind all parents to ensure that their child has a 

suitable coat in school every day. If it is not raining too much, we do try to get the children outside wherever 

possible.

Kindest regards, 

Mrs Robinson (Head Teacher), Mr Keer (Deputy Head Teacher) and Mrs Seagrave (Senior Teacher)



Dates for your diary
Mon 6 Nov Year 3 trip to Time and Tide Museum (3L and half of 3B)

Tues 7 Nov Year 3 trip to Time and Tide Museum (3W and half of 3B)

Thurs 16 Nov Book fair in hall after school

Fri 17 Nov Children in Need 2023

Tues 21 Nov Flu immunisations (all year groups) - separate  email about this

Book fair in hall after school

Tues 12 Dec Christmas dinner Year 3 and 4 (can be booked on Scopay)

9:15am Rocksteady performance to parents of those children involved

Wed 13 Dec Christmas dinner Year 5 and 6 (can be booked on Scopay)

Dates continued on next page…



Dates for your diary continued…

Mon 18 Dec 9:30am Year 3 Christmas performance 1:30pm Year 4 Christmas performance

Tues 19 Dec 9:30am Year 5 Christmas performance 1:30pm Year 6 Christmas performance

Wed 20 Dec Last day of term - free non-uniform day for all. Optional Christmas jumper day  

(winner in each year group for the best home designed Christmas jumper)

Thurs 4 Jan First day of term for pupils



Fish and nut free
A reminder to all families that we aim to be a fish and nut free school. This is due to 

severe allergies in some children in our school. Please help us to keep them safe by 

refraining from including fish or nut products in your child’s lunchbox. Nut products 

might include: whole nuts, nuts in cereal bars, peanut butter and Nutella. Fish products 

might include, but is not limited to: tuna, salmon, fish paste, fish sticks and prawns. We 

do not serve fish as a hot dinner or jacket potato filling option.

We ask that all parents follow this guidance as food allergies can be very serious. Thank 

you.



Curriculum letters This week, we have sent out curriculum letters 
which explain what your child will be learning 

about in each subject area. These are sent out via 
email each half term.

You can also find these on the 
learning page on our website by 
clicking here and then clicking 

on your child’s year group.

https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/firsidejunior/learning


Rearranged Parents’ Evening appointments
Apologies to those who were unable to attend their child’s Parents’ Evening 
appointments last week due to staff illness.

We tried to contact parents via email on the day however an admin error may have 
meant that you didn’t receive this email. We apologise for this inconvenience.

We are planning to move the appointments to next week at the same time. If you are 
unable to make the same time next week, please contact the School Office or your 
child’s class teacher and we will arrange a different time.

Mr Wilkinson’s Monday appointments will now be on Monday 6 November

Miss Campbells’ Wednesday appointments will now be on Wednesday 8 November

Miss Ribband’s Wednesday appointments will now be on Wednesday 8 November

These appointments will take place in their classrooms.



Remembrance
At Firside, we always support the Royal British Legion by selling poppies. School Councillors from Year 6 will come 
round to sell them after lunch each day in the lead up to Remembrance Sunday. 

If your child would like to buy a poppy, they need to bring their money (suggested donation of 50p) into school in a 
named purse or envelope. They must give this to the class teacher for safekeeping until they are able to buy a 
poppy.

We also have some other items for sale including Royal British Legion slap bands, plastic bracelets and poppy 
reflector key rings. These will be on sale on the playground after school from Mrs Seagrave on Tuesdays, 
Wednesday and Thursdays next week. These are priced individually (slap bands £1, plastic bracelets £1 and poppy 
reflectors 50p). 

We are almost out of poppies now but have plenty of the other items which we will sell up until Friday 10 
November.

Please bring the correct money as it goes straight into a collection pot and we cannot give change.

Thank you for your support so far.



Travelling book fair
Later this half term, we will be welcoming 
back the Travelling Book Fair. 

This is a great opportunity for you to buy 
books for your children - perhaps even do a 
bit of early Christmas shopping.

The other fantastic thing is that the more books that we sell, the more 
money we get to spend on books for our school. Last year, we raised 
enough to be able to spend £465 on books!

The fair will be held on Thursday 16 and Tuesday 21 November after 
school in the hall. Card payments only.



Book fair competition
Mrs Seagrave has launched a competition this week where one child in 
each year group can win a £5 voucher to spend at the fair.

In order to enter the competition, children should ask their teacher for 
a bookmark template. They can then design their own bookmark with 
a book theme. They could design it with one  book or a series of books 
or perhaps even lots of different book characters.

The closing date is Friday 17 November and the winners will be 
announced on Monday 20 November. All entries should be handed to 
the School Office.



Children in Need 2023
We will be supporting BBC Children in Need this year on Friday 17 
November.

Children are invited to be ‘spot-tacular’ and wear their spots in support 
of the charity.

If they don’t want to be spotty then normal non-uniform is fine.

Pudsey ears etc are also welcome!

Please bring a donation of 50p (cash) to put 

in our collection buckets.



Uniform for sale
We are now keeping our uniform sale permanently in the School Office where we have 

a range of second-hand and new uniform for sale.

If you need any pieces, please do pop by the office to see what we have. All items are 

just £1.

We are always looking for donations of second-hand uniform in good condition. 

Particularly jumpers, cardigans, ties and PE fleeces. All the money raised from our 

uniform sales go back into buying things for the school.

It has also been suggested to us about selling second-hand coats. If you have any winter 

coats in a good condition, we would also welcome these.

Thank you.


